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For the past few months the RTO/ERO Board of Directors has been involved in two major internal organizational projects. We are going through a branding exercise which will culminate in recommendations to our Annual Meeting at the end of May. One key aspect may well be a change in name  to more accurately reflect what the organization wishes to be going forward. The other internal matter is an investigation into our current fee structure and, again, a recommendation will be going forward to the Annual Meeting.

RTO/ERO played an active role in organizing the Vibrant Voices’ day visiting federal MP’s on February 20 and will be engaging our District Political Advocacy reps in following up as the federal election nears.
